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  Letter dated 15 August 2014 from the President of the  

Security Council addressed to the Secretary-General 
 

 

 I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 13 August 2014 

(S/2014/600) concerning your reports submitted pursuant to resolution 2048 (2012) 

has been brought to the attention of the members of the Security Council.  

 The members of the Council have taken note of the request contained in your 

letter that your upcoming report be the last one and that further updates be provided 

every six months in your regular reports on the United Nations Integrated 

Peacebuilding Office in Guinea-Bissau, while oral briefings to the Council will 

continue to be provided, as and when required. 

 

 

(Signed) Mark Lyall Grant 

President of the Security Council 
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